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March 24, 1982 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit, 

This letter will confirm your reception of Praise Radio, 
WPRZ on Tuesday evening, March 2, 1.982. 

WPRZ is located in Warrenton, Virginia. Our signal is non - 
directional at 1,000 watts. We expect the FCC to approve 
our application to increase power to five -thousand watts this 
spring. 

I am pleased that you will continue to listen to WPRZ in an 
effort to hear more of our inspirational programming. 

Sincerely, 

Sally =uchanan 
Manager 

BOX 817 WARRENTON , VA 22186 (703)347-1250 


